
 
 
 
 
 
The Boards of Trustees for the ASEA/AFSCME Local 52 Health Benefits Trust (ASEA Health 
Trust) and the Public Safety Employees Association Health and Welfare Trust (PSEA Health 
Trust) are pleased to announce that, effective July 1, 2019, PSEA members who are eligible 
employees of the State of Alaska will be eligible for coverage in the ASEA Health Trust. 
 
The Trust will also offer coverage to COBRA qualified beneficiaries and dependents who were 
covered by the PSEA Health Trust prior to the transition date. PSEA is currently negotiating 
with the City of Fairbanks and the City of Ketchikan to provide similar access to benefits 
through the ASEA Health Trust. 
 
What happens next for PSEA members who will be covered under the ASEA Health Trust: 
 

• The ASEA Health Trust will send you an introductory letter in mid-April to provide you 
with more information about the benefits that the ASEA Health Trust provides.  Watch 
your mail! 

 
• The ASEA Health Trust holds an open enrollment period in May of each year. Open 

enrollment materials will be mailed to you in early May and you will be able to register on 
the website at that time. You must enroll yourself and your dependents in the ASEA 
Health Trust plan during open enrollment.  The ASEA Health Trust offers a choice of 4 
plan options.  You will also have the opportunity to enroll in a Health Care 
Reimbursement Account.   

 
If you’d like to learn more about the ASEA Health Trust and its various Plans and benefits, 
please take some time to check out the information available on the website, at 
www.aseahealth.org.   Once you complete Open Enrollment, you will have access to "Your 
Account" at the top of the homepage, the secure section of the site with your personalized 
benefit information. 
 
	
  
	
  
	
  


